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As a community member who donates to Chintimini Wildlife Center, I encourage the 

passage of Senate Bill 1131.  Our natural world is a true treasure for Oregon and 

protecting it should be among our highest priorities.  By enabling the Wildlife Center 

to open a public Nature Center, increase their educational services, and care for our 

precious Oregon wildlife, this grant would be money well-spent. 


